
2017-2018 Senior Commission Annual Report 
 
Description 
The Senior Commission is composed of nine (9) members. The Commission meets on the last Tuesday 
of every month, except for July, August and December, when no meeting is held. Monthly minutes are 
recorded. 
 
A Chairperson, Vice-Chairperson and Secretary are elected by the members of the Commission from 
among their members. 
 
There is no budget, as no expenses are incurred. 
 
The Director submits a report to the Commission each month. 
 
The Commission studies the needs of and advocates for the older adults of the Town, working with the 
Director. 
 
A member of the Town of Winchester Board of Selectmen acts as liaison between the Board of 
Selectmen and the Senior Commissioners. The current liaison is Mayor A. Candy Perez. 
 
Activities 
Senior Commission sent a letter to Town of Winchester Board of Selectmen and Register Citizen and a 
letter to the editor of Republican American newspapers requesting suggestions for projects that we may 
be able to help with, within the community.  
 
Senior Commission members volunteered for the Salvation Army Bell Ringing Kettle campaign. 
 
Senior Commission hosted the election of Laurel Senior King & Queen who rode in a convertible car in 
the Laurel Parade. 
 
Senior Commission members scooped ice cream for the Father’s Day Ice Cream Sundae Social at the 
Senior Center 
 

Senior Commission members passed out lunch bags at Healthy Aging Fair at the Senior Center. 
 
Senior Commission Members 
Chairperson - Fran Cooper 
Vice-Chairperson - Carol Grant 
Secretary - Judi Galvagni 
Charlie Cooper, Al Dombrowski, Don Fancher, Betty Kelsey, Sally Mangione & Diana Neshko 
 


